
 
 

Provider Access Legislation 
 
We are committed to providing the best careers education, information, advice and 
guidance (CEIAG) to support all students at Alsager School.  
 
Under the Provider Access Legislation (with effect from September 2023) we will 
provide information about pathways, including traineeships, apprenticeships, 
academic, technical and vocational courses, so that our students, at key transition 
points, will be able to make informed and confident decisions about their next steps 
and future careers.   
 
Alsager School will provide at least six encounters with a range of technical, 
apprenticeship and education providers. Through SPIRIT lessons, assemblies, 
workshops and careers events students will be given the opportunity to hear about the 
full range of qualifications available to them as well as the careers to which these 
qualifications or apprenticeships might lead.  
 
Pupils will be provided with CEIAG which will include the following: - 

• Two encounters for pupils during the ‘first key phase’ (year 8 or 9) that are 
mandatory for all pupils to attend. 

• Two encounters for pupils during the ‘second key phase’ (year 10 or 11) that are 
mandatory for all pupils to attend. 

• Two encounters for pupils during the ‘third key phase’ (year 12 or 13) that are 
mandatory for the school to put on but optional for pupils to attend. 

Providers who would like to come into school to speak with our students are welcome 
to contact our Careers Leader, Cathy Hewitson via email  
c.hewitson@alsagerschool.org or telephone 01270 871100. 
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